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Congress of the United States
House of Representatives
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Deputy Director of External Affairs
Federal Energy Regulatory Commission
888 1st Street NE, Room 11H
Washington, D.C. 20426

Dear Ms. Spring:

TTI

6 rl
I 771
THCO
M Iol
CD S7

Cf
CT 77)

VIA EMALm

n&

m
N

mo
X~

EJT r CO
(Tl

0 ~o
CFT

C(2

Attached please find a memo prepared following a conversation with my constituent, Mr.
T. Christopher Moore, regarding bis concerns about a new proposed route for the Atlantic Coast
Pipeline in Virginia.

I would appreciate your loohng into this matter and providing me with a response for my
constituent. Please mail your response to my Roanoke office at the address marked below.

Thank you for your assistance.

With kind regards.

Very ours,

Bob GO a e
Member of Congress
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INTEROFFICE MEMO

TO: F1LE

FROM:

DATE:

Pete Larkin, District Director

March 30, 2016

Mr. T. Christopher Moore
2901 Avenham Avenue SW
Roanoke, Virginia 24014

Mr. Chris Moore contacted Congressman Goodlatte's Roanoke office. Mr. Moore is
concerned about the proposed new route for the Atlantic Coast Pipeline, specifically the portioa
of the route that will take it through Bath County, Virginia for the first time since the project was
announced. The new route is Dominion Power's response to concerns expressed by the United
States Forest Service about the possible impact of the project on a salamander.

Mr. Moore said he understands the need for the United States to have wider options for energy
sources, induding natural gas. However, he is unhappy that the new route is now through an area
where even more private property will be impacted. He's especially concerned about the impact
on karst topography in the county, the inattention to using existing rights of way, and the fact
that the route comes so dose to property he owns on the Calfpasture River in Millboro.
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